
From: 	 1111111111Mamw 
Sent: 	 Wednesday, June 02, 2004 5:34 AM 

To: 	 4111111111111111 
Subject: 	 RE: USN MWD Handler at Abu Ghraib prison 

Gents, 

Did CIDHQ ever come through with anything? A picture of Clark and his dog were on the front page of El Mundo 
(Andalucia edition) Sunday. A short caption accompanied the photo and referenced a lengthy, page 38 article (mostly 
fluff). 

V/r. 

----Original Message— 
From: 	IMMINIMMEr 
Sent 	Friday, May 14, 2004 1:47 PM 
To: 	IIMENNOMMEIMIM 
Subject 	FW: USN MWD Handler at Abu Ghraib prison 

SSA alliallighas calls into CIDHQ to obtain these statements. INIMPplease include' on your distro. 

Thanks 

--Original Message--- 
From: 	I III III I IN I IR 
Sent 	Friday. 	 14, 2004 7:13 AM 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject 

IMF 

USN MWD Handler at Abu Ghraib prison 

NAVSTA Rota Commanding Officer reported a military working dog handler from his Security Department is TDY to 
Iraq. Apparently, thp handler works at Abu Ghraib prison and although he was not implicated in the abuses which 
apparently took place there, provided a statement to Army CID. If you possess a copy of the statement, can you 
forward it to us for Command apprisal? MWD handler is: 

V/r, 

allIMINOMMIENIP 
Supervisory Special Agent 
Naval Criminal Investigative Service 
Rota, Spain 
DSN: 727-2902/3 
TEL: 34-95-682-2902/3 
CEL: 34-646-95-9835 
FAX: 727-2276 

DODDON 000302 
1 

6/3) ACLU-RDI 565 p.1


